
From: Shelley Reboul < >  
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:02 PM 
To: Rosanne Matheson <rmatheson@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: Foothills FAS Annual Golf Tournament 

 

 
 

Hello Roseanne, 

 

I stopped in the offices, yesterday, and spoke with Amber and Yvonne at the reception desk. We 

were talking about the charity golf tournament I am organizing, and they felt there may be some 

council members that would be interested in participating. They suggested I reach out to you.  

 

Foothills Fetal Alcohol Society serves our local community and provides personal hands-on 

support, counseling, and education to families and individuals in southern Alberta that are 

affected by this disorder. The tournament is being held at the scenic Turner Valley Golf Club, 

and it would be greatly appreciated if the Council members entered a team. Attached please find 

our promotional flier, as well as our registration package. Please feel free to reach out to me with 

any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Shelley Reboul 

Golf Tournament Coordinator - Foothills Fetal Alcohol Society 

- -  
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